
(Annexure I) 
CENTRALIZED SPOT ADMISSION FOR PG COURSES 

List of Centres 
Sl. 

No. 
Name of the Centre Address Email Contact No. 

1 College of 
Engineering, 
Thiruvananthapuram 

Sreekaryam kulathoor 
road, Engineering college 
P. O., 695016. 
Thiruvananthapuram 

principal@cet.ac.in 9400006407 

2 Rajiv Gandhi Institute 
of Technology 

Valloor p.o, pampadi, 
Kottayam 

principal@rit.ac.in 9446382576 

3 Government 
Engineering College, 
Thrissur 

Govt. Engineering 
college, Thrissur 

principal@gectcr.ac.in 8547635436 

4 Government College 
of Engineering, 
Kannur 

P.o. Parassinikkadav 
kannur 

principal@gcek.ac.in 9495744268 

5 Government 
Engineering College, 
Barton Hill 

Govt. Engineering college 
barton hill, 
thiruvananthapuram - 695 
035 

principal@gecbh.ac.in 8129401020 

6 Government 
Engineering College, 
Kozhikode 

Govt engineering college 
kozhikode 

office@geckkd.ac.in 9847143493 

7 Government 
Engineering College, 
Idukki 

Government engineering 
college painavu p o, 
idukki 

info@gecidukki.ac.in 9526333123 

8 Government 
Engineering College, 
Palakkad 

Government engineerig 
college, 
sreekrishnapuram. 
Mannampatta po pin-
678633 

principal@gecskp.ac.in 9447315446 

9 Government 
Engineering College, 
Wayanad 

Govt engg college 
wayanad, thalapuzha 
(po), mananthavady, pin-
670644 

principal@gecwyd.ac.in 4935257320 

10 TKM College of 
Engineering, Kollam 

Principal, tkm college of 
engineering, karicode, 
tkmc (po) kollam 

principal@tkmce.ac.in 9847072024 

11 MA College of 
Engineering, 
Kothamangalam 

Principal,mar athanasius 
college of engineering, 
kothamangalam 686666 

principal@mace.ac.in 485282338 

12 NSS College of 
Engineering, Palakkad 

Nss college of 
engineering palakkad pin 
678008 

principal@nssce.ac.in 9495250759 
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13 SCT College of Engg, 
Pappanamcode, 
TVPM 

Sree chitra thirunal 
college of engineering 
pappanamcode 
thiruvananthapuram 
695018 

principal@sctce.ac.in 9447490572 

14 LBS College of Engg, 
Muliar, Kasargod 

P o muliyar, kasaragod 
pin 671542 

principallbscek@gmail.com 9447641411 

15 College of Engg, 
Chengannur, 
Alapuzha 

College of engineering 
chengannur,kerala 691601 

principal@ceconline.edu 8606578450 

16 Model Engg College, 
Thrikkakara, 
Eranakulam 

Principal, model 
engineering college, 
thrikkakara p.o., Cochin-
682021 

principal@mec.ac.in 8547005097 
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